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U.S. FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
Directorate Fellows Program

Searching for rising undergraduate seniors and graduate students for a Summer 2023 Fellowship with the premier federal
wildlife conservation agency

Are you interested in a fulfilling career in wildlife biology, conservation, environmental education, geosciences,
infrastructure, endangered species recovery, and more? The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service’s Directorate Fellows Program
(DFP) may be for you! The DFP is designed to attract highly talented and diverse Fellows with particular attention to women
and groups underrepresented in the FWS workforce including Black, Indigenous, People of Color and students with
disabilities. 

For more information click here to see the PDF of the brochure. Applications open in the fall semester of each year.
Fellowships begin in May or June. To learn more about the 2023 Directorate Fellows Program, email connect@fws.gov
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